## Friends of Malvern Community Hospital

30th March 2015

Mrs L Snook

Dear Lin

Please say a big thank you to all the members of the Worcester Ukulele Club for coming to play for us last Saturday morning at the M&S Malvern store. I know that the customers and staff all thoroughly enjoyed listening to your music and singing along with you all. We certainly did. We were told that even the top floor of the store could hear the music which was great.

We really are very grateful for you supporting the Friends of Malvern Community Hospital in such a way and we are pleased to tell you that the day raised another £537.21p for the funds.

Periodically the various departments at the hospital give us a list of items which they would like and that would help in the benefit and comfort of the patients and we try our best to support each and every request, therefore, as you can imagine we are constantly fundraising.

Thank you all once again for giving up your time on what must be a busy Saturday, it is very much appreciated.

Kind regards

Maureen Williams

Nouveen busians

Hon Secretary

Chairman: Mrs Sheila Young, 29 Tennyson Drive, Malvern, WR14 2TQ. Tel: 01684 564631

Secretary: Mrs Maureen Williams, 5 Summerfield Road, Malvern, WR14 1DY. Tel: 01684 575937

Treasurer: Mr Alan Stevens, 55 Geraldine Road, Malvern, WR14 3NU Tel: 01684 892915

Membership Secretary: Mrs Libby Winwood, 2 May Cottages, Stocks Lane Newland WR13 5AZ Tel: 01886 832671

Reg. Charity No. 508876